CANTON POLICE DEPARTMENT

"A Duty to Protect ... An Honor to Serve"

Chief of Police Otha Brown

Email Address: chiefobrown@gmail.com



Mayor Dr. William Truly

February 19, 2020

Re: Donation of two (2) patrol vehicles

Dear Shelton Vance,

I, Chief Otha Brown, am writing you on behalf of the Canton Police Department. I am asking if you would donate two (2) patrol vehicles from Sheriff Randy Tucker and the Madison County Sheriff Department.

We would appreciate it if you would help us with this donation.

Thank you in advance,

Chief Otha Brown

